
 
         Date: June 17, 2022 

 

To: Business and Management Department 

Faculty of Administrative Sciences and Economics 

Tishk International University 

Subject.: Partnership with Future Citizen Project 

 

 This letter is to confirm our partnership with Business and Management Department in 

undertaking Global Citizenship Project hosted at Tishk International University by providing their venue, 

facilities and student volunteers on June 5th and 6th, 2022.  

 Tishk University and its staff have had a big role and spirit of help in making Future Citizen a 

successful event. Without this partnership, Global Citizenship Project could not be held in Erbil, 

Kurdistan. The participants of the event were curious and happy to see university lifestyle and 

environment before passing to their next level of education. Moreover, Tishk University Volunteers saw 

this event as a necessity for their fellow college students and they were interested in adopting this type 

of events in their universities; therefore, the partnership has resulted in mutual benefits for both parties 

and that is what makes it a successful activity.  

 

 

Snur Hamid 

        Founder/ Project Lead 

         

Snur (2022年6月17日 16:48 GMT+9)



Community Project Partnership
最終監査レポート 2022-06-17

作成日 : 2022-06-17

ユーザー名 : Snur Hamid (vyqbt7sy79@privaterelay.appleid.com)

ステータス : 署名済み

トランザクション ID : CBJCHBCAABAAX_sDztQ9jYgaVapg1dHXNSb5jdEr1ENi

「Community Project Partnership」の履歴
Snur Hamid (vyqbt7sy79@privaterelay.appleid.com) 様が文書を作成しました
2022-06-17 - 7:46:49 GMT

文書が署名のために info@future-citizen.com 様 に電子メールで送信されました
2022-06-17 - 7:47:50 GMT

info@future-citizen.com 様が電子メールを閲覧しました
2022-06-17 - 7:48:11 GMT

Snur (info@future-citizen.com) 様が文書に電子サインしました
署名日 : 2022-06-17 - 7:48:57 GMT - タイムソース : サーバー

すべてのプロセスが完了しました
2022-06-17 - 7:48:57 GMT
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